
 
 

Embassy of India 

Malabo 

 
Dear fellow Indian nationals and friends of India, 

 

   Celebration of our Independence Day on the 15th August this year has acquired special 

significance as we celebrate 75th Independence Day.  Unfortunately, like last year we continue to live 

under the shadow of Covid pandemic that has necessitated continued social distancing. 

 

     Due to restrictions on gathering, Embassy will be hoisting our tricolor flag and Ambassador 

reading Honorable President of India’s message in the Embassy premises among its own staff. The 

visual and textual excerpts will be shared on Embassy’s website and social media for all of us to 

further rejoice the event. 

 

 Celebration of our Independence Day in Equatorial Guinea acquires additional essence as this day 

also happens to be the Constitution Day of our friendly country Equatorial Guinea. Let us also join the 

people of Equatorial Guinea in celebration of their Constitution Day on this day. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Ambassador of India in Malabo, 5 August 2021. 

 


